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NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF BROADCASTERS





July 24, 2007

Dear [Member of Congress]:

Television will change dramatically on February 17, 2009, when the federally mandated transition from analog to digital television (DTV) broadcasting is complete. And while consumers have much to gain, millions of households risk losing television reception unless they take easy steps to upgrade.

Approximately 20 million households receive free over-the-air television exclusively and are at risk of losing television reception if they do not take the necessary steps to transition to digital. Those most disproportionately affected by the DTV transition will be seniors, minorities, the economically disadvantaged and those living in rural areas. 

The National Association of Broadcasters (NAB) is meeting the exciting challenges of the transition head on: our member stations have spent over $5 billion updating their equipment and infrastructure for the transition. 

The NAB has developed a tool kit to help explain the transition to your constituents.  All of the information is available electronically and contained on the disk inside this packet. The disk includes: (1) a PowerPoint presentation on the DTV transition that can be used during a town hall meeting with your constituents; (2) a newsletter insert for congressional newsletters in English and Spanish; (3) a DTV handbill in English and Spanish; (4) a consumer resource guide; (5) a sample press release; (6) a sample Op-Ed; (7) key points on DTV; and (8) banner Web site ads whereby members of Congress can link to the broadcasters consumer-friendly DTVanswers.com Web site.

For more information on the DTV transition, I encourage you to contact me at 202-429-5301, or Vinicia Mascarenhas at (202) 429-5358 or vmascarenhas@nab.org. 
Sincerely,

David Rehr
President and CEO
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